


  
4.  Public comment period (3 minutes/person)ͶNo members of the public 
present 
  
5.  Update on Master Plan revision process 
No efforts to date: Deb Horner, Scott Arko, Lydia Andersen, Doug Braddock 
will be involved. 
 
6. Review of MPC bylaws 
Review of current MPC membership and vacancies 
 
Needing to replace Terrence Cole and Rich Seifert in faculty roles. Facilities 
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Review of Facilities Services draft letter to DOT regarding Miller Hill/Yankovich 
bike path 
 
UAF project comments were requested by DOT by March 1. Legislative funding 
now in place $1.5M allows project to move forward in design. A DOT public 
meeting on the topic took place in January 2007. 
 
North Campus Subcommittee reviewed the proposal and offered comments to 
Facilities Services (FS). FS drafted a letter to DOT which MPC members 
reviewed and agreed to, with addition of language as follows: 
 
͞dŚĞ�ĐŽŶĐĞƉƚ�ŽĨ�ĐŽŶƐƚƌƵĐƚŝŶŐ�Ă�ŵƵůƚŝ-use path in the vicinity of Yankovich, 
Miller Hill, Sheep Creek, and Tanana Loop roads is consistent with specific 
components of the current UAF Campus Master Plan (see HYPERLINK 
"http://www.uaf.edu/mastplan" www.uaf.edu/mastplan), subject to 
ƐƵŐŐĞƐƚĞĚ�ĚĞƐŝŐŶ�ĐƌŝƚĞƌŝĂ͘͟ 
 
͞h�&͛Ɛ�DW��ǁŽƵůĚ�ůŝŬĞ�ƚŽ�ĨĂĐŝůŝƚĂƚĞ�ĨƵƌƚŚĞƌ�ĚŝƐĐƵƐƐŝŽŶ�ŽĨ�ƉŽƚĞŶƚŝĂů�ƐŽůƵƚŝŽŶƐ�ƚŽ�
the design of the multi-use path from Sheep Creek Road to the Thompson 
�ƌŝǀĞ�ƌŽƵŶĚĂďŽƵƚ͘͟ 
 
Other Business 
 



NEXT SCHEDULED MPC MEETING:  
March 29, 2007 
 


